
 

 
 

December 22, 2023 

 

Dear Neighbours,  

 

On November 2nd, 2023, Partners Community Health (PCH) opened Wellbrook Place, the two 

new state-of-the-art long-term care (LTC) homes on Speakman Drive.   

With the successful completion of the two LTC homes, Trillium Health Partners (THP) has 

handed over Wellbrook Place to PCH. PCH will take over the operations of Wellbrook Place, 

which includes property management of the site and general landscaping of the property (incl. 

snow removal, mowing the lawns, landscaping maintenance, etc.).   

We would like to express our deepest gratitude to you and the surrounding community. 

Together, we have been able to successfully build two LTC homes in a community where such 

a service is much needed. Thanks in part to your feedback and your continuing support of THP 

and this project, we have been able to improve access to seniors services in the community. It 

has been a pleasure to work in partnership with this neighbourhood on this project.  

If you have any questions about the operations of Wellbrook Place or would like to be added to 

Partner Community Health’s mailing list, please contact them at 

info@partnerscommunityhealth.ca or visit partnerscommunityhealth.ca.   

  

Sincerely,  

Trillium Health Partners 
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